
Assemblyman James Oscarson 

POB 1600 

Pahrump, NV 89041 

james@jamesoscarson.com 

 

March 16, 2018 

 

Dear Dr. Joseph Bradley and Dennis Hof, 

 

     This letter is to invite you to a debate on April 11, 2018 beginning at 6 pm, which will last for 

one hour. The debate will occur at KPVM, Channel 46, in Pahrump, and be televised. My 

campaign will pay for the cost of the media time. In the interest of fairness, I have requested that 

no political commercials be aired during this debate. 

 

     We have invited Deanna O’Donnell, of KPVM, to moderate. All questions will come from 

her, with no input from the campaigns, or the public. The questions will be issue-based only, 

with no personal attack questions. Each candidate will stand at their own podium, and each 

candidate is expected to be mindful of the time clock and polite to the moderator.  

 

     Each campaign may bring one person to the studio with them, but this person will be in the 

sound booth and not on the studio floor during the debate. No cell phones or other forms of 

electronic equipment will be in the studio with any candidate during this hour. The moderator 

will provide each candidate with paper and a pen to use to take notes during the debate as the 

debate begins. 

 

      The format is to be as follows:  

 

1. A card draw will determine the starting order.  

2. Each candidate will receive up to 1 minute for their introduction.   

3. There will be no rebuttal for opening statements 

4. Each candidate will be allowed up to 90 seconds to answer each question. 

5. Rebuttal time will be up to one minute 

6. Each candidate will have the option of rebutting each question 

7. Each candidate will be allowed to rebut one time for each question 

8. Each candidate will have up to 2 minutes to make their closing arguments 

 

 

          Thank you for your time and I look forward to your response to this email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Assemblyman James Oscarson 


